LLOYD'S REGISTIR OF SHIPPING,
NEW YORK 4, NeY.

September 26, 1949

Dear Sir : Re: SeS. "KUWATT"
Sun Hull No,56%7 o
Phl, Rpt. No. 9270

. With reference to your remarks regarding the'
horizontal stiffeners of the transverse bulkheads contained
. In your letter of the 19th of July, I wish %o inform you °

that $he matter was referred to the Philadelphia Surveyors |
who have replied as follows :

'T duly received your letter of the 19th uwlto,.,
in which you quote from a classing letter of the 12th idem
on the above report, In reply, I wish %o advise that the
horizontal stiffeners of the transverse bulkheads are as
shown on the approved plans, and as reported!?,
N

Yours faithfully,
(sgd.) WeBennett
Principal Survey, U.S.A."

A

The Secretary, s
Lowbon,

| 02021
D¢ Lloyd's Register







